
 

 

 

 

 

 

Stroud Public School students and staff 

have returned to school with enthusi-

asm, determination and purpose! It’s 

been a busy start for everyone and 

we’re not slowing down!  

Week 3 is Education Week for all 

NSW schools. The theme is ‘Creating 

Futures’. That just happens to be what 

we are working on every day of the 

year! Next Tuesday 2 August, we in-

vite you to come into school and see 

how Stroud students are growing into 

responsible, creative and thoughtful 

citizens of our community. 

At 9:00am Stage 3 will hold their 

Premier’s Spelling Bee.  

At 10:00am Stage 2 will hold their 

Premier’s Spelling Bee.  

11:00 is recess and we would love for 

you to share this time with us. 

At 11:30 we will hold an Education 
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Term 3 

Week 3 - Education 
Week, Parent teach-
er interviews 

Tuesday 2 August 

Stage 2 Spelling Bee 
9:00am 

Stage 3 Spelling Bee 
10:00am 

Wattle present ‘The 
Gruffalo’s Child’ at 11:30 
- parents welcome.  

Wednesday 3 August 

 AECG Meeting 10:00 
Irrawang HS for inter-
ested Aboriginal families 

Thursday 4 August  

Todd Woodbridge   
Tennis Cup 

Week 4 

Thursday 11 August  

Fire Safety Day - Winnie 
Wilson visiting 

 

 

Keep the camp money 
coming in!  

CAN TEEN  

Week 

3 

Helen, Kate, 

Bec 

Week 

4 

 

 

Helen, Sam, 

Erin 

Happy birthday!  

Week Assembly and Wattle will present 

’The Gruffalo’s Child’. You won’t want to 

miss this very sweet performance.  

After the performance and assembly, we 

will have open classroom time where chil-

dren can proudly show you their work and 

achievements.  

We hope to see lots of faces here on 

Tuesday.  

If you know any past students of Stroud  

who would like to share what future they 

have created for themselves, I would love 

to hear from them so I can share their 

story at Education Week.  

Next week we are also going to be engag-

ing in meaningful conversations with par-

ents during our parent teacher interviews. 

Thank you to all those parents who have 

committed to a time to talk with your 

child’s teacher. There are lots of appoint-

ments still available. Please log on to 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/ and 

enter Event Code 8v3bh.  

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Erin and staff 

PS: I just want to apologise for all the grub-

by knees and muddy clothes that have 

been coming home lately. The sun has 

been glorious and the children have just 

been relishing the opportunity to play 

some outside games which is wonderful. I 

am conscious however, of how hard your 

washing machines are working!  
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Remember our 4  bees: 

Be caring,  

Be respectful,   

Be responsible and  

Be Fair 

S T R O U D  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The YoHo Diablo has been making a 

comeback at Stroud this week thanks 

to Mrs Murray.  

Children have been enjoying having a 

turn of this toy during recess and 

lunch. The last time I saw one was in 

the 90’s!  

 

Merit Awards - Week 1 and 2 

Zone Athletics 

Wattle Ally Piper Phoenix Cleo 

Bottlebrush Xavier Jessika  Arleyah William G 

Banksia Evie Sienna  Zane Violet H 

Mrs Wilson Bohdi, Tristian Ally Connor. Chelsea Ethan 

What a fantastic team of representatives we sent to the Zone Athletics Car-

nival at Tomaree this year. It was very exciting hearing the news that Taj, 

Grace and Sarah received a place for their events on Wednesday and Char-

lotte received a place ribbon on Thursday. Terrific results! Of course, we are 

exceptionally proud of all our representatives who were up against some 

tough competition in our Port Stephens Zone. Thanks Miss Hughes for coor-

dinating and cheering our students on.  

 



P A G E  3  

In the classrooms 
Mrs Hattam and Banksia are studying chemical sciences. They investigated what happened when a Men-

tos is dropped into Coca-Cola. I hate to think what that looks like inside our stomachs! 

Here is Thomas with a box ready for the courier! Yesterday Thomas 

completed the Opportunity Class Test and worked on some very chal-

lenging questions. Well done Thomas! 

 

Wattle love browsing the fabulous book collection we have in the library. Don’t forget to bring your 

library bags each week on your library day. Reading before bed is the best way to end a day! 

 

 

It was great to see some friendly faces at our P & C meet-

ing on Wednesday night. Please consider volunteering at 

the canteen on Fridays. See President Kate’s report which 

is attached to this newsletter for more information regard-

ing our major fundraiser. 
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